
 
DAEiNA Meeting 2025 – Invitation and Call for Papers 
 
The 10th  annual meeting of Danish Academic Economists in North America (DAEiNA) will be held on 
Saturday May 17, 2025 in Copenhagen, Denmark. As usual the meeting will consist of a full day of 
presentations, an organizational meeting as well as networking sessions over lunch, coffee and dinner. 
In addition, we will have an informal welcome dinner the day before (Friday May 16). 
 
Submissions for potential presentations will be accepted from now until the conference, but we 
will follow a “first come, first potential accept” strategy, where we will accept papers along the 
way until the program has been filled. We seek to highlight work by younger scholars – especially 
students close to going on the academic job market. Good papers by senior scholars can also be 
included however. 
 
To request a presentation slot, simply email Nikolaj A. Harmon at nikolaj.harmon@econ.ku.dk with 
your paper or an extended abstract. A full conference program will be distributed as soon as possible. 
 
Participation in the meeting is open to anyone who has (i) a connection to Denmark and (ii) a 
past, present, or future interest in doing economic research in North America. We would also like 
to know if you simply plan to attend the meeting. To indicate participation, use the same email: 
nikolaj.harmon@econ.ku.dk.  
 
For more information regarding DAEiNA and our activities visit our website at http://www.daeina.net. 
 
Regards from the DAEiNA Board: 

Nikolaj A. Harmon, Associate Professor, University of Copenhagen 
Jesper Riis-Vestergaard Sørensen, Assistant Professor, University of Copenhagen 
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